
 

January Meeting: 
Our first meeting of the year was a 
huge success!  We met at El Habanero 
and had standing room only, it was one 
of our biggest attendances we have 
had in a while. There were 6 raffle 

winners and a couple new members, lets try and keep up the 
good attendance for more meetings to come! We hope you will 
join us again at our next meeting on the 2nd of February. 

First Coffee & Cars of the year: 
On 1/21 we had one amazing turn out for the first of the year! There was at 
least 150+ cars of all makes and models, from lifted trucks, low riders, 
motorcycles, exotics, and sports 
cars. The WHMC had 6 new 
members and a few renewals! If 
you weren’t able to join us this time 
shoot for the next, it’s the third 
Saturday of every month at Sertinos 
Cafe here in Beaumont. 
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New Members: 

Jason & Heather 
Brown- 1993 

Convertible Fox body  

Cody & Katy Baxter- 
2005 Red GT 

Premium Mustang 

Shelby Cook- 2003 
Dark Shadow Grey 

GT 

Clyde Joines- 1990 
Black Mustang 

Kenneth Burman- 
2013 Black Roush 
Stage 1 5.0 Coyote 

Tonya & Erich 
Engelmann- 2005 

Winvelie Blue GT 
Coupe 

John Vasilaks- 2013 
GHG Mustang GT 

Logan & Pauline 
Whitney- 2005 Red 
GT & 1986 Red Fox 

body 

FEBRUARY 2ND 
Monthly Meeting 

The Schooner 

Nederland. Tx 

7pm

FEBRUARY 11TH 
Pickett House Cruise 

Woodville, Tx 

12pm

FEBRUARY 18TH 
Coffee & Cars 

Sertinos Cafe 

9am-11am
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 Wild Horse Mustang Club 

If I had asked people what they wanted, they 
would have said faster horses! -Henry Ford



TRACK NIGHT AT ROYAL PURPLE: 
What a great 
night to be at the 
races! Between 
WHMC and 
NMCC we had 
about 20 people 
come out and 
several even 
made a pass on 
the track. With almost 200 cars going down the 
track, there weren't any major accidents. 
Hopefully we will have more Friday night races 
to come and bigger attendance for the event. 

FORT POLK COFFEE & 
CARS: 

What an amazing turn out 
we had for the Coffee & 
Cars for our Military! 
Thank you to everyone that 

was able to attend this 
event. There were upwards of 300 cars attend 
in all. How amazing is that? It was a beautiful 
day to go out and support our military men and 
women.
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• SCCA will be holding a road 
rally in Lake Charles, LA around 
the end of February. It will be 
similar to road rallies that we 

have held but probably bigger, 
the date is still pending for it 
and more information will be 

Upcoming Events: 
‣ 2/2 WHMC Monthly Meeting, The 

Schooner- 1507 U.S. 69 Access Rd, 
Nederland, Tx @7pm 

‣ 2/5 The Woodlands Monthly 
Coffee & Cars- Market St, The 
Woodlands, Tx @6:30-11am 

‣ 2/11 Pickett House Cruise - 157 
Private Rd 6000, Woodville, Tx 
( Meeting at Kountze Park @ 12pm 
to leave by 12:15pm)  

‣ 2/18 Coffee & Cars - Sertinos 
Cafe, Beaumont, Tx @ 9am 

‣ 3/5 The Woodlands Coffee & 
Cars- Market Street, The 
Woodlands, Tx @6:30-11am 

‣ 3/11 Cars for Christ @ 9am- Lake 
Charles, LA (Flyer Attached) 

‣ 3/24-3/26 MCA National Show- 
Pensacola, FL 

‣ 3/19 SCCA Racing @ Chenault 
Airport, Lake Charles, LA 

‣ 3/24-3/26 Texas World Speedway 
(Driving experience & Show and 
Shine) - College Station,Tx 

‣ 3/24 - 3/26 33rd Annual Spindle 
Top Show Boston Ave- Nederland, 
Tx. (Flyer Attached) 
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